
WINSTON-SALEM, NC (February 12, 2015) Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce 

Architects, PA (Walter Robbs), the largest architectural firm in the Piedmont 

Triad, is pleased to announce that Matt Messick, AIA, a member of the firm’s 

management team, has joined the North Carolina State Building Commission. 

Matt was appointed by Governor Pat McCrory to fill the Commission’s designated 

position for a Licensed Architect.

Matt received his Bachelor of Architecture 

from NC State College of Design in 1991 

and was the recipient of the RTKL Live and 

Learn Fellowship.  He has served in various 

leadership positions with the American 

Institute of Architects, including President of 

AIA NC in 2011.  Since joining Walter Robbs 

in 1991, Matt has been actively involved 

with multiple university, community and 

transportation projects.

About Walter Robbs

Founded in 1965, Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, PA (Walter Robbs) 

is a forerunner in educational architecture, a leader in urban design and an 

innovator in interior architecture across North Carolina. Walter Robbs is a past 

recipient of the NC American Institute of Architects’ Outstanding Firm Award and 

a national AIA design award; the only Piedmont Triad firm to have received these 

peer recognitions. The firm’s downtown Winston-Salem office is LEED Silver® 

and was Forsyth County’s first LEED-certified project. Walter Robbs employs 

36 in Winston-Salem and provides comprehensive design services including 

architecture, interiors and planning. www.walterrobbs.com
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